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30th October 2023

Reading Cafe

Dear Parent,

At Hazelbury we want to promote a love for reading and would love for you to come and join your child in their 
class for our first ever Reading Breakfast. This is an opportunity for you to spend some quality time reading with 
your child. 

This will take place on Friday 3rd November in your child’s classroom – you can come in with your child when you 
drop them off and will last for 30 minutes. For those with children in the morning session your Reading Café will 
take place at 8:30am and for those who have children in the afternoon session your Reading Café will take place 
at 12:30pm. If your child is in the 30hours provision, your session will be at 8:30am.

Yours sincerely

Alexia Hilas

Early Years Assistant Headteacher


